HONE : GREENOCK 295.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
14, Cross-shore Street,

Greenock, 22nd March, 1933,

ence

Dear Mr. Watt,

' With reference to the Freeboard of the
S.S. "HARBLEDOWN" recently assigned, I beg to inform
you that four plans only were returned to this Office
instead of five which were forwarded for reference,
On cheeking over same I find the missing plan to be the
Approved Midship Section, and I shall be glad if you
would kindly have this Plan returned.

With kindest regards,
Yours sinceiely,
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